
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church                                      

lakeblackshearbaptistchurch.com                     
11:00 AM Worship Service  

                               Phil Streetman, Pastor  
   Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director  

          Sunday, October 02, 2022 
 

 

Prelude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer    

Ordinance of Baptism                                                  

Call to Worship “Shall We Gather at the River”   Congregation 

Intercessory Prayer 

Children’s Message   

Hymn “What a Friend We Have in Jesus”             Congregation 

Welcome and Announcements  

Special Music “Too Much to Gain to Lose”                LBBC Choir 

Praise Chorus “Jesus Loves Me”                              Congregation 

Message “Too Much to Gain to Lose” 

Decision Hymn “Amazing Grace”                            Congregation                                                 

Benediction 

Postlude                                       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

***** 

Welcome back to our 115th service inside our 
sanctuary since the pandemic!  

Children’s Church is provided following the Children’s 
Message.  

You may place your offerings in the box in the foyer or 
mail to the church. 

 
 

 

Offerings for Sept. 25:  Worship                         $7,833.00 
                                           WOM                                   212.00 
                                           Mission GA                         295.00 
                                           Brotherhood                        50.00 
                                           Christmas Aid                      17.00 
                                           Total                              $8,407.00 
 

Thank you for giving to Mission Georgia. We were able to 
collect $1,919. 
 

We are glad to welcome Jane Huey in membership to our 
church family! Her family deacon is Greg Turton. 
 

This morning we are baptizing Johnny Weldon, Sherry 
Weldon, and Steve Huey. 
 

Congratulations to Gabriella & Shane Hitt on their marriage!  
 

The choir will rehearse tonight at 6 PM. The choir has started 

practicing on their Christmas cantata, Noel. We would love 
to have you join us! 
 

All men are invited for Prayer & Coffee on Tuesday morning, 
7:15 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

The Deacons will meet on Monday, October 3 at 7 PM in the 
Fellowship Hall. 
 

We are holding our monthly church business meeting on 
Wed., Oct. 5, 6 PM. This will be followed by choir practice at 
6:30 PM. 
 

The Fall Festival will be held at the church on Saturday, 
October 29. More details to come. 
 

 


